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Dear Committee Members,

We are writing this letter to strongly oppose  the abortion Bill in Queensland put forward by Rob Pyne MP.

Every baby in the womb is a human being that deserves a chance at life and we believe it should not be any
 other human beings choice to take life from another human being! If a baby animal was taken from the womb
 of its mother and killed there would be an out cry!

Yours Sincerely
John and Nicky Briggs

Ph. 
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